
 

 

A special Message to Our Customer Family 
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As the situation surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve, we at Team Kia of El Cajon are closely monitoring the  
updates and official guidance from the Center for Disease Control (CDC), as well as other expert health and federal officials. 
 
The safety of our customers and employees is our main concern. You can be rest assured that we are taking extra measures to 
keep a safe environment for all. We have increased the frequency of cleaning and disinfecting of all common areas and commonly 
touched surfaces throughout our dealership including: restrooms, counter tops, keyboards, door handles, children’s play area etc. 
 
Please know that we continue to maintain high standards for safety and cleanliness in all of our loaner vehicles. All of our vehicles 
go through a multi-step cleaning process after loaner vehicles are returned. 
 
We realize this is a challenging time for all, and we will remain deeply committed to the safety of our customers, employees and 
our community. We appreciate your ongoing support at Team Kia of El Cajon. We will continue to monitor this evolving situation 
and evaluate additional measures as needed. Our Sales and Service departments will remain open to take care of all your 
automotive needs as always. 
 
Thank you for being a valued, loyal customer! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris George 
General Manager 
Team Kia Of El Cajon  
619-444-7200 
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